BYRON BAY CYCLE CLUB. 11/12/2109

The General Manager
Byron Shire Council

PO Box 219 Mullumbimby
2482

Submission Re Cavanbah Centre (Lot 3 DP 706286 ) — Extension for
Byron Famers Market

The Byron Bay Cycle Club (BBCC ), wish to make Council aware of the
following points:

- The existing multi use cycle path (stage 1) on the eastern
side of the Cavanbah Centre was constructed by the BBCC to
a standard suitable for bicycles and not for cars or heavier
vehicles. As such it should not be used by vehicles attending
the Farmers Market.

- The BBCC has received a grant from Sports Australia to
complete the multi use cycle path ( stage 2 ), around the
sports field to the west of the car park. BBCC and Council
have begun discussions about its construction which is
expected to take place in the first half of 2020. BBCC and
Council will need to agree how to manage the construction
during times when the Farmers Markets are being held.

Sincerely

lan White

Vice President

Byron Bay Cycle Club
vicepresident@byronbaycycle.org.au
0419789061




